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‘Whoever you are, be happy, be safe,  

be kind, stay sensible, love learning.  

Keep caring!’ 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

Dates for your diary… 

• 24th May—Last Day 

• HALF-TERM 

• 3rd June—INSET day 

(staff training no pupils) 

• 4th June—Back to school 

• 7th June—KS1 swimming 

starts  

• 7th June—Summer Fayre 

inflatables      3.00-

5.30pm 

• 11th June—EYFS Call of 

the Wild trip 

• 17th—21st June—

National Sports Week 

• 18th June—Sports Day 

PM at 1:30pm 

• 25th—New intake Induc-

tion 

• 27th June—Reserve 

Sports Day  

• 28th June—Sponsored 

Olympic Walk 

• 2nd July—New Intake 

Induction 

• 11th July—Move Around 

Day/Open Evening 

• 12th July—Last KS1 

swimming 

• 23rd July—Last Day—

half day school closes at 

1:15pm (no Peardrops) 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

It was wonderful to see so many parents, carers, grandparents and friends 

coming into school this week during our Open Afternoon.  The children were 

extremely excited to show their excellent work off and it was lovely to speak to 

so many of you during this time.  I hope you found this time informative and 

enjoyable. 

The children’s work will eventually come home but there is another opportunity 

to see the children’s work at our Open Afternoon/Evening (Thursday 11th July 

3:15—5:00pm).  This is when both the infant and junior schools are open for 

everyone to visit and an ideal opportunity for everyone but especially the cur-

rent Year 2s and their grown ups to have an extra look at their new school.  

 

The New Library  

The School Council and the FIPS team (parents and carers of Perryfields In-

fant School) have been working hard to raise money to create a fantastic new 

library space where the children can come, relax and look at books.  The chil-

dren were excited with the new flooring and are loving the new sofas and we 

are currently trying to source a suitable rug to allow more children to relax with 

a good book and their friends.  A big thank you to everyone who has contribut-

ed to any of the FIPS events either with giving their time or buying tickets to 

allow the school to purchase such high quality resources for the children to 

use.  A huge thank you for the FIPS central team who are always busy behind 

the scenes organising these events and who without them these fun events 

couldn’t go ahead.  We are currently raising money for new technology 

(computers/ipads) and a new Gazebo for the EYFS playground. 

  

 

 



The Big  Question  

We have continued to think of our Core Value SELF-BELIEF.  The chil-

dren have been thinking about what they would like to be when they 

grow up, what are their aspirations.  We have been thinking about 

some famous people who have overcome a lack of confidence, kept 

their self-belief, positive mindsets and became successful for example, 

J.K. Rowling, Jim Carrey, Nelson Mandela etc. 

 

The Big Question to discuss further at home is ‘Have there been times 

when you or someone you know has lacked confidence in them-

selves and how did they overcome this?  Discuss.   

 

  

Save the Date—7th June 

As previously mentioned, all of the money raised from the FIPS events 

goes towards purchasing things for the children at the school, including 

the Inflatables Day.  Friday 7th June 3:00pm—5:30pm.  TICKETS 

ARE NOW AVAILABLE ON PTA EVENTS.    If you are able to help on 

the day or to help set up some stalls beforehand or tidy away please let 

the FIPS team know on  

friendsofperryfieldinfants@hotmail.com or contact the school office. 

Reminders 

After half term the KS1 pupils will start their swimming lessons at The 

Boswell School (Friday 7th July).  Please remember to bring their 

named swimming kits.  It will also be our summer inflatables day, which 

the children really enjoy and tickets are still available on PTA events 

(Friday 7th July).  The EYFS children will be going on their first school 

trip to “Call of the Wild” on 11th June—lots of exciting things to look for-

ward to. 

 

Have an excellent half term.  Please remember that Monday the 3rd 

June is a staff training day so we look forward to seeing all the children 

back in school on Tuesday 4th June.   

 

 

Best wishes, 

Amanda Reid 

Mrs Farmer’s  

Attendance 

Award - 

Sapphire 

Class – 

99.26% 

 

FRIDAY 7TH JUNE 

INFLATABLES DAY 

TICKETS ARE NOW ON 

SALE ON THE PTA SITE 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/

friendsofperryfieldinfants/  
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